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January 8, 2021 
 
 

 
GENERAL ORDER #5 

 
 
I am pleased to announce the appointment of Richard (Tony) Marshall as our Department 

Service Representative effective immediately. 

Comrade Marshall has distinguished himself in providing Veterans with help in voluntarily 

preparing no-cost initial VA Claims as a certified Nevada Veterans Advocate by the Nevada 

Department of Veterans Services. 

He has exhibited profound concern in assisting Veterans, and processes the initial document 

through our VA accredited Department Service Officer who welcomes him to the team.  He will 

continue to serve Southern Nevada around the Las Vegas area along with our Assistant 

Department Service Officer. 

Let’s congratulate Comrade Marshall for his gift of time and expertise in helping Veterans start 

their claims. 

      BY DIRECTION OF THE COMMANDER: 
 

 
  
 

      HENRY “BUTCH” BELTRAN 
      STATE COMMANDER 2020-2021 
 

ATTESTED BY: 
 
 

 
 

ANTHONY “TONY” YARBROUGH 

STATE ADJUTANT 


